
 

 

  

LET’S SUPPORT 
THE KEYS! 

Hurricane Irma has significantly affected the Florida Keys. Many of us have spent much time enjoying 

this amazing part of our state.  By donating our left over hurricane supplies, we will be able to help the 

Keys. All Saints is partnering with a local Keys company who has taken leadership in this and 

neighboring counties for getting supplies to those in most need.  
Items of Greatest Need:  

Water    Non-perishable foods  

Bleach    Hand sanitizer 

Diapers   Feminine products 

Toiletries  

Gently used clothes (doesn’t matter what size)  

 
Supplies can be dropped off by the gymnasium in the west parking lot in the morning.  

Collection dates are September 18-22. 
 

For more ways to help check out:  http://www.gottaluvthem.org/Floridakeysrelieffund         

  

Thank you! From, Ainsley Boyd, Danny Kleisley, and John Webster (8
th

 grade students) 

 
 

 

COLLECTING 

SEPTEMBER 
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TH

 THROUGH 
 

THE 22
ND
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